
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to thank you for your constant 

support and cooperation throughout the year.  

We shall continue to depend on your support 

and collaboration for the betterment of the 

school and for nurturing our children. We take 

this opportunity to announce that Mrs. Sudeshna 

Seal would be taking over as the Principal of 

Loreto Day School, Dharamtala  w.e.f 1st April, 

2024. 

 

With regards,  

Sister Powlin,  

Secretary to the Managing Committee.  
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